Foley Primary School

60 Ballymacnab Road

Tassagh


BT60 2QS

Tel: 02837531564
www.foleyps.com
05-09-18
Dear Parent /Guardian,

As we commence the 2018-19 School Year I would like to, on behalf of the staff of the school, welcome all our children back to Foley. A special welcome to our new Primary 1 children and to our Transfer children who have joined us from other schools. 
Please find overleaf a letter from the Department of Education notifying the school that an Inspection will take place in the week beginning Monday 17th September. 
To show your support for the school I would encourage all parents to please log on to the website at the address shown and complete the online questionnaire which asks you for your views on the quality of the school’s provision. 

We look forward to an exciting and rewarding 2018-19 for all the children at the school and will soon be sending out information on our Breakfast and After Schools Clubs.

As always I thank you entrusting your children to our care and for your continuing support. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Martin Kelly 

Principal 

